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August 23, 2023 
 
Request for Bids:  RFB0823FACUNI - Facilities Staff Uniforms 2023-2024 
 
Addendum # 1 
 
The Request for Bids (RFB) for the above-named project is amended as noted in this Addendum. This 
Addendum consists of questions and Rockwood School District responses. 
 
Questions and Responses 
 
Question 1: Will all of the items require a logo? Will anything require embroidery? 
 
Response: The Rockwood School District logo will be embroidered above shirt pockets or in the same 

position on all ordered shirts, sweatshirts, and jackets. Detailed information about the 
embroidered logo can be found in the original RFB. 

 
Question 2: Will this be one bulk order, or will there be multiple orders as needed throughout the duration? 
 
Response: Historically, the District has placed one bulk order in the fall and a few small orders throughout 

the remainder of the year as new employees have been hired. However, the District might 
consider placing only one bulk order for this year. Bidders must include any minimum ordering 
requirements in their bids. 

 
Question 3: Would the District consider screen printing in lieu of embroidery? 
 
Response: All ordered items must be embroidered as described above and in the original RFB. 
 
 
 
 
End of Addendum #1 


